


Eddy County for two weeks in late October or early November. Per the GO, the statutorily
named person to the WQCC will need to participate vs your designee. Please discuss
this petition your designee or those who work for you. Any concerns about the petition
can be addressed during the fall hearing. Please reach out to me if your staff have
concerns about the petition or if you are asked to meet with industry or NGOs about it. 
 
The agenda for the WQCC hearing is attached for your reference. There is a public
comment portion of the agenda tomorrow where I would expect pro/con members of the
public to speak. In addition, state legislators are already weighing in support of the
petition and holding the hearing in Jal.
 
Thank you,
Secretary Kenney (he/him)
New Mexico Environment Department
Mobile: 
-
To request a meeting, please fill out this form. For our organizational listing, please use this link.




